
25/03/2019 

MRS Asha Kovel 
24 King Street ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
asha_kovel@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

RE: DA2019/0200

To Northern Beaches Council

I am writing in response to the recent DA application to construct a warehouse and distribution 
centre on 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW.

I am highly opposed to this development as once again our wildlife will be pushed into smaller 
spaces. 
According to your Flora and Fauna Assessment , this area is
1. A priority 2 Wildlife Corridor linking Allenby Park to Manly Dam Reserve.
2. Has 16 plant species of conservation significance (recorded in the last 25 years).
3. Potential habitat for another 4 threatened species
4. Impact species like the Eastern Bentwing Bat , Powerful Owl and Grey headed flying fox 
foraging in the area.

This suggests to me that it is more valuable to wildlife and humans than any warehouse.
With the development of Manly Vale Public School close by this development may further 
strain our wildlife. 

I’m sure you’ve heard of "climate change", we need trees and healthy ecosystems not more 
CO2.
Surly you have a responsibility to preserve these areas for future generations. 
Please don’t allow this development to go ahead. It may have devastating effects on our 
wildlife. "Death by a Thousand Cuts"

Thanks
Asha Kovel
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